
As of 1 July 2024, you will only be 
allowed to sell smoking products as 
a registered tobacco retailer. You 
will then only sell tobacco products, 
smoking accessories, lottery tickets 
and daily newspapers. Would you like 
to sell food and drinks in addition to 
tobacco products? You can do so 
from a separate shop with its own 
front door. This also applies, therefore, 
to shipping points for courier services 
(PostNL, DHL, etc.)

As a tobacco shop, you stock your 
products according to several  
stipulated rules; 

	 In closed packaging. 

 	 With a neutral background.

	 Without promotional prices.

	� Health warning clearly 
readable and facing forward.

Would you like to continue 
selling tobacco products? 

Register with the NVWA as an 
exempted tobacco shop.

You can  
do so here 

Sligro  
will stop  
selling  
tobacco

As of 1 July 2024, Sligro will also no 
longer sell tobacco products. As of 
1 June, smoking products will only be 
available by order. The last day to 
order tobacco products is Thursday 
27 June, and for the collection of 
tobacco products this is Friday 28 June.

As of 1 July 2024, you will not be permitted to sell tobacco and smoking products 
in catering or retail establishments. How will this impact you? Sligro is here to help 
you on your way:

LEGISLATION  
TOBACCO RETAIL

Would you like more information? 
Contact your branch manager or visit   
sligro.nl/stop-verkoop-rookwaren


